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- Richard C. DeYoung, Deputy Assistant Director for Reaccor. Technology,
Division of Reactor Licensing

THRU: Roger S. Boyd, Assistant Director for Reactor Proj>cte, D.g)si'
of Reactor Licensing

OCONEE ELECTRICAL AND INSTRUMENTATION DRAWING REVIEW

At the request of the I & PT Branch, Duke Power Company and B&W informally
provided Projects Branch No. 3 with Oconee RPS, ESF, and electrical systems
drawings. These were received in the I & PT Branch January 12, 1970.

Please provide Projects with a schedule for completion of your review
of these drawings including tentative meeting. dates with Duke to discuss
your concerns.
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Reactor Projects Branch No. 3
Division of Reactor Licensing
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